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For the attention of Miss Zachariah

Dear Sir

RE VERULAM HOUSE, 56-62 GRAY'S INN ROAD, LONDON WC1

As agreed, please find enclosed four copies of drawings nos 1857/TPO2A showing
revision to provision of car parking for the above development in accordance with
the Camden Environmental Code, i.e. 4 no. spaces for the use of the occupant with
the possible provision, subject to the agreement of the developer, of a further
sixteen spaces for leasing by the local authority for use by specified third party.

Also included are four copies of drawings nos 1857/TP10A and TP11lA showing revision
to fenestration, viz provision of spandrel panel between ground and first floor
windows finished in bronze anodised aluminium or similar as response to observations

made by the Borough Architect.

Would you please substitute these drawings for those ncw superseded, as part of
the planning application.

Yours faithfully
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M.A. SHERGOLD
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